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Please come to our business meeting every 2nd Monday of the month at St. John Neumann's Family Center at 7pm

REMINDER, VOLUNTARY DONATION OF A DOZEN GOLF BALLS WILL BE ACCEPTED AT THE JULY 8TH COUNCIL MEETING, DELIVER TO FRED KARL

July 2013 - Volume 14 - Issue 7

Fred's
   Findings

Greetings Brother <<First Name>>,

I cannot recall the exact year that I became a Knight but Robert 
Heise (transferred to Batavia Council) was the Grand Knight, then 
Tim Cooper, then Paul Herrmann, and most recently Jason Lynch. 
Back when I joined there is no way I ever envisioned being Grand 
Knight but here I am and I am honored by the trust my Brother 
Knights have in me. I pray that I am able to serve as well as 
those GK's before me. With your support and the grace of God, I 
know we will have a successful fraternal year as a Council. Again, 
looking back on joining the Council, I think I was asked maybe 
3-4 times before I made the commitment to join. My brother-in-
law played in our Council golf outing as a guest of Dennis Marquis 
many years ago and my brother-in-law said I should join. Then 
Dennis closed deal and I joined. The moral of this brief story is to 
keep asking!

I want to take this opportunity to brag about our Advocate 
Program. I know I mentioned this at the last Council meeting but 
when I was at the State Convention in early May, I heard on 
numerous occasions from KofC speakers and KofC trainers, "Have 
you heard of the Advocate Program?" And to think that this 
originated within our Council and won an International 
Award! For those of you seasoned members, if you are 
approached to be an Advocate, say yes. You will then be given 
the name of a new member, also known as a Columbian, who you 
will be asked to mentor to be an active member within our 
Council. Introduce them to existing members, encourage them to 
attend meetings, go to lunch with them outside of Council 
functions to get to better know them, before you know it, you 
have another friend. We can never have too many friends. Then 
this Columbian can be a future Advocate.

I noticed an interesting sign in front of a church 
in Elgin driving home from work recently, 
"NEED A LIFEGUARD, OURS WALKS ON 
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WATER". If I am in a pool drowning, you bet I 
want a Baywatch lifeguard (not David 
Hasselhoff) to save me. Yet, in our personal lives we are capable 
of drowning ourselves by letting pride, lust, gossip, greed, power, 
worldly vices, etc… run our lives. Many of us have probably 
witnessed family or friends dismiss the Bible, Mass, Prayer, The 
Sacraments and a Relationship with God as a lifeguard in our 
personal lives. Our Council does such a great job at doing 
Corporal and Spiritual Works of Mercy that our Relationship with 
God will naturally get strengthened. Being an active Knight will 
help you see our Lifeguard more clearly. We learn in Matthew 
16:26, "What good will it be for someone to gain the whole 
world, yet forfeit their soul?"

I do want to thank those BK’s and family who volunteered 
recently at Riverfest with selling wristbands. I do want to single 
out two volunteers in particular, Joanne Droho from the Ladies 
Auxiliary and BK Ed Borgstrom. For the past several years, I think 
on Saturday, Joanne works what I call the "Cal Ripken Ironman 
Shift", basically from start to finish. Joanne did get to leave early 
this year but she has been a loyal volunteer during wristbands. 
Riverfest runs Friday, Saturday and Sunday. Ed worked what I 
call the "Duncan Keith Shifts" in which he logged the most 
wristband time by showing up all 3 days to help. Thank you 
Joanne and Ed. For all our efforts during Riverfest, the Council will 
be receiving a check for approx $2,350 !!

Our Council golf outing on Monday July 15th is nearly upon us. It 
is not too late to donate a dozen golf balls at our July 8th Council 
meeting. As of July 1st, between verbal and registered 
commitments, we are approx 114 golfers and our goal is 120. 
Please say a prayer that we hit our goal.

On Tuesday July 30th, our Council is hosting a Priest Appreciation 
Dinner at St. John Neumann. Reservations to attend can be made 
on our Website Activity Page. Invitations have been extended to 
all Priests and Deacons at SJN and STP. Hopefully, the new SJN 
Pastor Fr. David Peck and new STP Associate Fr. Matthew 
Camaioni will be able to attend. More information can be heard at 
our Monday July 8th Council meeting.

In closing, I would ask that each of you load my contact 
information into your computer and cell. During business hours, it 
is OK to drop me an e-mail at work or call my direct work 
number. After hours, my cell and personal e-mail are the best 
way to reach me.

God Bless,
Fred Karl –GK
Work direct: 847-384-9232
Work e-mail: flk@timetobank.com
Cell: 847-373-2922
Personal e-mail: ftkarl@sbcglobal.net

God Bless,
Fred

Chaplain's Report

07/08  Business Meeting-SJN
07/15  Never Give up on Life Golf Outing
07/20  Mass on the Grass - Cougars
07/30  Priest Appreciation Dinner-SJN

August, 2013
08/04  Parish Picnic - SJN
08/05  Ladies Auxiliary - SPDT Fr. Carse
08/12  Business Meeting-SJN

September, 2013
09/02  LA - No Meeting - Labor Day
09/09  Business Meeting-SJN
09/20-22  ID "Tootsie Roll" Drive

October, 2013
10/05 Fall Classic 5K run/2K walk
10/05-06 ID "Tootsie Roll" Drive
10/07  Ladies Auxiliary - SPDT Fr. Carse
10/12  Highway Cleanup - SPCR
10/14  Business Meeting-SJN

November, 2013
11/04  Ladies Auxiliary - SPDT Fr. Carse
11/11  Business Meeting-SJN

December, 2013
12/02  Ladies Auxiliary - SPDT Fr. Carse
12/09  Christmas Social-SJN

Don't forget to see and sign up for activities at:
http://kofc12497.com/wordpress/?

page_id=318

Access past issues of this newsletter:
http://kofc12497.com/wordpress/?

page_id=764

Knight of the Year 2012-2013

Congratulations to Steve Hill for being named 
the KofC 12497 Knight of the year for 2012-

2013

Family of the Year 2012-2013

Congratulations to Jon and Lois Mielke for 
being named the KofC 12497 Family of the 

year for 2012-2013



A Firm Commitment

Message for 6/30/13
13th Sunday in OT (C)

When Jesus calls us to follow him, he expects that we will make a 
firm commitment to him and follow him unreservedly, and not 
just when it is only convenient for us to do so. For us that can be 
most difficult at times because we are sometimes afraid to make 
our commitment firm. Yes, we are afraid of what others might 
think of us if we choose to follow Jesus unreservedly. We are 
afraid we might hurt someone's feelings if we prefer Jesus' way 
rather than theirs. If we are truly honest with ourselves, we must 
admit that our faith is wishy-washy at times when we fail to stand 
up and be counted as a committed Christian. The truth hurts at 
times, but it sets us free to follow Jesus unreservedly. Paul's 
words to the Galatians in our second reading (Gal 5:1,13-18) 
spells out this firm commitment quite clearly: "Brothers and 
sisters: It was for liberty that Christ freed us. So stand firm, and 
do not take on the yoke of slavery a second time. Remember that 
you were called for freedom, brothers and sisters. But do not use 
this freedom as an opportunity for the flesh; rather, serve one 
another through love. For the whole law is fulfilled in one 
statement, namely, You shall love your neighbor as yourself. But 
if you go on biting and devouring one another, beware that you 
are not consumed by one another. I say, then: live by the Spirit 
and you will certainly not gratify the desire of the flesh. For the 
flesh has desires against the Spirit, and the Spirit against the 
flesh; these are opposed to each other, so that you may not do 
what you want. But if you are guided by the Spirit, you are not 
under the law."

Similarly, notice how Elisha begged off from following Elijah 
unreservedly in the first reading from the first book of Kings (1 
Kgs 19:16-21): "Elijah went over to him and threw his cloak over 
him. Elisha left the oxen, ran after Elijah, and said, “Please, let 
me kiss my father and mother goodbye, and I will follow you.” 
Elijah answered, “Go back! Have I done anything to you?” Elisha 
left him, and taking the yoke of oxen, slaughtered them; he used 
the plowing equipment for fuel to boil their flesh, and gave it to 
his people to eat. Then Elisha left and followed Elijah as his 
attendant." (Unreservedly) In this case, we see how Elisha 
disposed of everything he owned, paid respect to his family, and 
then followed Elijah unreservedly. When Elijah threw his cloak 
over Elisha, that represented the transmitting of Elijah's charism 
of prophecy to Elisha. This passage is similar to today's gospel in 
Luke (Lk 9:51-62) when Jesus calls his disciples to follow him: 
"As they were proceeding on their journey someone said to Jesus, 
“I will follow you wherever you go.” Jesus answered him, “Foxes 
have dens and birds of the sky have nests, but the Son of Man 
has nowhere to rest his head.” And to another he said, “Follow 
me.” But he replied, “Lord, let me go first and bury my father.” 
But he answered him, “Let the dead bury their dead. But you, go 
and proclaim the kingdom of God.” And another said, “I will follow 
you, Lord, but first let me say farewell to my family at home.” To 
him Jesus said, “No one who sets a hand to the plow and looks to 
what was left behind is fit for the kingdom of God.” God's word to 

Knight of the Month

May- Bob Gilmartin for the great job he has 
done as the Director of Council activities and 
for his leadership with the Hospitality Suite at 

the State Convention

June Knight of the Month will be announced at 
the July Meeting

Know Your Faith
By Sir Knight Ken Konetzki

Iconoclasm

Recently my wife and I were invited to attend 
a performance of “Fiddler on the Roof, Jr.” put 
on by the Willow Creek Community Church 
Special Friends ministry. Located in South 
Barrington, Willow Creek is accurately 
described as a non-denominational, 
protestant, mega-church. As suggested by the 
name of the ministry, the performers were 
special needs kids, helped along by their peer 
mentors.

As any Knight who has helped out with the 
Special Olympics can tell you, it is great to see 
these kids given the opportunity to take part in 
such events. And we would be remiss not to 
appreciate the very real, and very Christ-like 
outreach Willow Creek promotes through this 
and its many other ministries.

That being said, I could not help but notice a 
little irony as the performance began. Willow 
Creek has a comfortable auditorium with 
stage, lighting, sound, and video that could 
easily be the envy of many a lesser theater. 
The impressive theater, while being well 
suited to performance, is also their worship 
space; and yet, there is nary so much as a 
cross to be found. So while the performers 
joyously opened with the song “Tradition,” 
noticeably absent to me was any symbol of 
Christian tradition. No altar. No statues. No 
iconography.

In the wake of the Reformation, as the various 
protestant factions sought to further distance 
and distinguish themselves from the Catholic 
Church, the use of images and statues came 
to be eliminated, having been deemed 
idolatrous. Such an idea was far from novel in 
the sixteenth century however. Indeed the 
Church had previously battled that same idea 
800 years earlier.

Emperor Leo III condemned the use of icons 
in 730 and initiated a crisis in the Eastern 
(Catholic) Church known as Iconoclasm. The 



us in these narratives are quite clear: "Accept the challenge to be 
a resolute Christian."

Responsorial Psalm 16:1-11 sums up this commitment to follow 
the Lord unreservedly: R. (cf. 5a) "You are my inheritance, O 
Lord. Keep me, O God, for in you I take refuge; I say to the 
LORD, “My Lord are you. O LORD, my allotted portion and my 
cup, you it is who hold fast my lot.” I bless the LORD who 
counsels me; even in the night my heart exhorts me. I set the 
LORD ever before me; with him at my right hand I shall not be 
disturbed. Therefore my heart is glad and my soul rejoices, my 
body, too, abides in confidence because you will not abandon my 
soul to the netherworld, nor will you suffer your faithful one to 
undergo corruption. You will show me the path to life, fullness of 
joys in your presence, the delights at your right hand forever."

May the Lord bless you with his love and commitment to you, and 
may you return the favor to him. Love and Prayers,

Love and Prayers,
Fr. Joe

Ladies Auxiliary Report

Hello All!

Brother Knights, please extend an invitation to 
your wives and/or daughters (18 or older) to 
gather with us at our meetings. Christian women 

of any denomination are invited to join the Ladies Auxiliary. Our 
next meeting is scheduled for Monday, August 5, beginning at 
7:30 p.m. in the Father Carse Center (downtown church 
basement). For more information, please call Doris at 630-901-
3163. 

We enjoyed taking part in the Pride of the Fox 
Riverfest activities with the Knights last month. 
Congratulations to the Knight Riders Dragon 
Boat team who placed second in the Lizard 
Division! Thanks to Fred Weber for the great job 
of grilling for the picnic, the Knights for 
supplying the main dish, and all the others who 
contributed with a side. It was a beautiful day, 
lots of great food, and a wonderful time to enjoy 
fellowship with the Knights, Ladies and their 
families.

The next "Dine at Gabby's" day is coming up soon. All day 
Sunday, July 14th and/or the previous evening on Saturday, July 
13thafter the evening Masses, anyone who dines at Gabby's (on 
Rt. 64 in St. Charles) can put their paid receipt in the "KC Ladies 
Auxiliary" container near the register. The receipts will be totaled 
and the Ladies Auxiliary will receive 10%! Gabby’s is very 
generous in continuing the "Dine at Gabby’s" to help support the 
work of the Ladies Auxiliary. Please 
remember to drop in your receipt! We 
appreciate your support and thank you, 

word means “image-breaking” and came into 
use to because the proponents of this idea 
would literally break the icons used in some 
churches. Pope St. Gregory II defied Leo in 
upholding the use of icons much to the ire of 
the emperor. In fact, Leo tried to have Gregory 
arrested; but the fleet he sent to do so, 
wrecked along the way.

The controversy raged for decades. In 787 the 
Second Council of Nicaea reversed Leo’s 
ruling but that did not end the crisis. The 
influence went back and forth between the 
opposing sides until finally icons were restored 
permanently in 843 under Empress Theodora 
II.

Icons serve a wonderful purpose. Paragraph 
1160 of the Catechism of the Catholic Church 
(CCC) puts it this way:

Christian iconography expresses in images 
the same Gospel message that Scripture 
communicates by words. Image and word 
illuminate each other:

In the same paragraph, the CCC quotes from 
the document put out by the Second Council 
of Nicaea in 787. In essence, the Council 
affirmed both the written and unwritten 
traditions of the Church, including 
representational artwork.

Apply Your Faith

On a short vacation in Austria a couple of 
years ago, I noticed iconography depicted on 
the exteriors of many buildings and the 
ubiquitous presence of little shrines 
throughout the land, including the 
mountainside farm of my wife’s relatives, 
where we stayed overnight. When I asked why 
they had the shrine out there in the field the 
woman said that when she’s working she can 
glance over to it and get a good feeling. 

That is a pretty succinct way of extolling the 
benefit of keeping our minds on God. I 
encourage you to incorporate icons 
throughout your home. Hang a beautiful 
picture on a wall; maybe put a little Marian 
shrine in your garden. And as you go about 
your daily chores, look to those images and 
bask in the good feeling they engender.

Pro-Life Report
By Sir Knight Jon Mielke

Life, Liberty and Happiness

On this Independence Day, I reflect back to 
the state of our nation back in 1776 and the 
guiding words of that declaration...

We hold these truths to be 
self-evident, that all men are 
created equal, that they are 
endowed by their Creator with 
certain unalienable Rights, 



Gabby's, for your generosity and support of the Ladies Auxiliary!

In an ongoing effort for parish community involvement and 
spirituality, a few event reminders from the Ladies Auxiliary:

Recitation of the Rosary on the First Saturday of the month
3:30 p.m. (Before 4:00 Mass) at St. Patrick – Crane Rd. and after 
5:15 Mass at St. John Neumann
Our Blessed Mother asks us to pray the Rosary - Please 
join us in this beautiful First Saturday Devotion!

Mystic Monk Coffee and Tea Sales
To place an order, please contact us at 630-513-0580. 

Doris Braddock
President, Ladies Auxiliary

Family Picnic

On June 8th we held our annual Family Picnic as part of the St. 
Charles RiverFest Celebration.   Congratulations to all those who 
participated in the dragon boat races.

We were able to earn a 2nd place finish in the Lizard Division 
thanks to everyone's effort and enthusiasm.

We were also awarded the 2013 
Dragon Boat Races "SPIRIT 
AWARD."  This award was 
bestowed on our team due to 
the effort & inspiration of our 
Knights of Columbus & World 
War II
veteran Ed Gorecki (who is now 
92 years old).
Ed didn't just cheer us on, he 
served in the boat as our 
drummer for 2 of the 3 races.
This was a VERY IMPRESSIVE thing that Ed did for us, but not 
surprising since he has been

that among these are Life, 
Liberty and the pursuit of 
Happiness.--That to secure 
these rights, Governments 
are instituted among Men, 
deriving their just powers from 
the consent of the governed, 
--That whenever any Form of 
Government becomes 
destructive of these ends, it is 
the Right of the People to 
alter or to abolish it, and to 
institute new Government, 
laying its foundation on such 
principles and organizing its 
powers in such form, as to 
them shall seem most likely to 
effect their Safety and 
Happiness. Prudence, 
indeed, will dictate that 
Governments long 
established should not be 
changed for light and 
transient causes; and 
accordingly all experience 
hath shewn, that mankind are 
more disposed to suffer, while 
evils are sufferable, than to 
right themselves by 
abolishing the forms to which 
they are accustomed. But 
when a long train of abuses 
and usurpations, pursuing 
invariably the same Object 
evinces a design to reduce 
them under absolute 
Despotism, it is their right, it is 
their duty, to throw off such 
Government, and to provide 
new Guards for their future 
security.

These truths, in order of priority are Life, 
Liberty, and the pursuit of happiness. 
Without Liberty the population is not free to 
pursue happiness and without Life, there is no 
liberty. 

The first unalienable 
Right, the Right to Life is 
under attack by the 
government! Any law or 
ruling that does not 
protect life is a ruling against life! The Catholic 
Church teaches in the Catechism of the 
Catholic Church (CCC) in paragraph 2270 that 
life begins at the point of conception and must 
be respected and protected.

I am not saying that we need to do an Egypt 
style of revolt, but we need to be aware that it 
is our right to alter or abolish and institute a 
new government! It is only through the 
consent of the governed that the 
government derives its power.

The attacks continue.  Most recently, the June 
26th Supreme Court decision to strike down 
the Defense of Marriage Act (DOMA). 



serving his fellow man since before the start of World War II.

THANK YOU ED, and thanks to everyone who was a part of our 
Dragon Boat Racing day on Saturday 6/8/13.

We had a great time with our family picnic!  Lots of great food 
and fellowship.   The ski show was exciting and entertaining.

New Knights
Welcome new Knights
On June 27th we welcomed Seven new Knights to our Council. 
Please take a moment to introduce yourself to them.

Peter Bellino Alex Karl

Priest Appreciation Dinner
We are planning a Priest Appreciation Dinner (barbeque) for the 
evening of July 30th at St. John Neumann. The purpose is to 
thank the priests of both parishes for their service and for their 
support of the Council.

The evening of fellowship is open to 
spouses. Food and drink will be included in 
the approximately $25 per person charge. 
More details will be provided at the July 
council meeting, in the July Unitas, and 
online.

So save the date now and join us for a night 
of fun and fellowship honoring our parish 
priests!

Cardinal Raymond Burke (former Bishop of La 
Crosse and Archbishop of St. Louis), who 
heads the Apostolic Signatura, stated "You 
can't tell me the founders of the United States 
of America didn't have a respect for nature 
and a profound sense of it," and continued 
"The family shapes society, and by advocating 
for and promoting strong, traditional family life, 
we will continue to replace the culture of death 
with the culture of life and love for which God 
calls us to work."

We must fight for a culture of life, and to do 
this we need to dictate that the government 
stop this long train of abuses and protect life 
from conception until natural death!

From the Field Agent

Our guarantees set us 
apart

Knights of Columbus life insurance offers 
something precious few other financial 
products can — guarantees. As long as you 
pay your premiums, the policy proceeds will 
be there for your beneficiaries should 
something happen to you. We call that peace 
of mind, and that’s what we offer with our 
Shield for Life.

We guarantee the cash value in your whole 
life policies will be there.

We guarantee the rates on your term 
insurance.

We guarantee our retirement products will 
provide a stream of income when you need it.

On top of those product guarantees, I 
guarantee that I will offer professional, high-
quality service that you would expect from our 
organization.

You don’t have to take my word for it. The 
Order consistently earns the highest ratings 
for strength and security from AM Best. There 
is no more highly rated life insurance provider 
in North America. When you couple this with 
all the charitable and volunteer work of the 
Order, it’s hard to beat the value of Knights of 
Columbus Insurance.

I would suggest that a principal reason that we 
were able to achieve those accolades is 
because we remain steadfastly committed to 



Individual to assist the Director of Membership by accomplishing 
any or all the below items: 

• Write and submit Bulletin Announcements and Pulpit 
Announcements to St. Patrick and St. John Neumann 
Churches on a semi-monthly basis.

• Update the Posters at St. Patrick and St. John Neumann 
Churches on a semi-monthly basis.

• Create a Flyer periodically and post at St. John Neumann 
and St. Patrick Churches.

No experience required but computer experience is helpful. All 
applicants will be considered. To express your interest or request 
further details contact:
Paul Braddock
trombone_55@yahoo.com
630-901-3164

Thank You to the membership
I would like to to extend a special thank you to 
the membership for the generous help that you 
gave me on the two Misericordia Candy Days. 
The Knights Of Columbus have been a staunch 
supporter of Misericordia over the last 35 years. 
It seems that our State Government has decided 
that their money is better spent elsewhere since people with 
disabilities may not vote or pay taxes It is easy to write those 
people off.

Thank you from me, my family and the 650 residents of the 
Misericordia Home.

Brother Burt Brown

Paddyfest
Paddyfest will be the weekend of August 24-25, 
2013.  The KofC will be needed to set up tents at 
the Crane Road Church on Saturday August 24 
(8:00 am-11:00 am) and then tear down on 
Sunday August 25 (5:00 pm-7:00 pm).  A lot of 

manpower is needed to make this go.

2013 Golf Outing News

the vision of Father Michael J. McGivney by 
providing life insurance by brother Knights for 
brother Knights.

That commitment is an essential core value of 
the Order, and our core values permeate all 
levels of our organization. These principles for 
marketing are summed up by our Golden 
Rule: "In all my professional relationships, I 
pledge myself to the following rule of conduct: 
I shall, in light of all conditions surrounding 
those I serve, render that service which, under 
the same circumstances, I would apply to 
myself."

Give me a call today to discuss how our 
products can bring that peace of mind to you 
and your family.

Gregory Paul
(708) 601-5489
Gregory.paul@kofc.org

Council Officers

Grand Knight Fred Karl

Chaplain Fr. Joe Lutz

Deputy Grand Knight Bob Gilmartin

Chancellor Bill Roth

Recorder Dave Drapa

Financial Secretary (interim) Greg Krispin

Treasurer Dan Kadolph

Advocate Jim Gebhardt

Warden Gary Renn

Inside Guard Shaun Jurczewski
Inside Guard Larry Lenahan

Inside Guard Jim Webb

Outside Guard Jeff Bowgren
Outside Guard Rich Duensing

Trustee (3 Year) Jason Lynch
Trustee (2 Year) Paul Herrmann

Trustee (1 Year) Tim Cooper

District Deputy Chris Brazas

Field Agent Greg Paul
(708) 601-5489

Council Directors

Membership Director Paul Braddock

Church Director Jeff Holmgren



LAST CALL FOR THE JULY 15TH GOLF 
OUTING

The finishing touches are being made to the 14th Annual Chuck 
Hollenbach "Never Give Up on Life" Memorial Outing on Monday 
July 15th at Royal Fox CC hosted by Fellowes, Inc., 
Wirtz Beverage Illinois, Orkin 
Commercial Services and Relevant 
Radio. Our main goal this year is to hit 120 golfers. 
Between paid and verbal commitments, we are at 
111 golfers. Voluntary donations of a dozen golf balls can still be 
made at the July 8th Council meeting. 100% of our outing profits 
support the pro-life mission of the Fox Valley Pregnancy Center. 
There is still time to be a golfer, be a sponsor, donate a 
raffle/silent auction item or buy an advertisement in the event 
book. Lastly, please pray for seasonable weather the day of the 
outing. 

Fred Karl
Golf Chair
Cell: 847-373-2922
e-mail: ftkarl@sbcglobal.net

From the Membership Director
FIRST DEGREE

The last First Degree ceremony of the Fraternal year was held on 
Thursday, June 27.  We added two new members to our Council 
and one to Batavia.  Please welcome these two gentlemen, Alex 
Karl and Peter Bellino.  Do the last names look familiar?  They 
should, as each of these individuals has a father who is a Knight 
in our Council.

ORIENTATION

We will be conducting an Orientation in July.  If you have not 
attended and would like to participate, please let Paul Braddock 
know.

Save the Date
Please consider saving from 
your busy calendars a two hour 
time-slot to help with our Fall 
2013 Intellectual Disabilities 
Fund Drive. Our "Tootsie Roll" 
efforts help so many persons 
with their life struggles and so 
many organizations to do their 

works of charity. The available time slots and locations will be 
posted on the Council's webpage this Summer, but here is a 
rough listing of some times and dates that you might consider 
reserving in your personal planning now. September 20 - 8am to 
6pm, September 21 - noon to 5pm, September 22 noon to 5pm, 
October 5 - noon to 4pm, and October 6 - 7am to 3pm. 

Community Director Bill Roth

Council Director Bob Gilmartin

Family Director Burt Brown

Youth Director Bill Murray

Pro-Life Director Jon Mielke

Sponsors

Sponsorships available in this space.
Contact Jon Mielke for more details. 



If every Knight would give a single, two-hour shift, just think of 
the good we could do for so many in need!

Fall Classic 5K Run/2K Walk

Before you hit the streets with the 
yellow vest and the Tootsie Rolls on 
October 5th, please consider running or 
volunteering to help at the 2nd annual 
Fall Classic 5K run/2K walk.  The run 
begins and ends at beautiful 
Pottawatomie Park.  For more 
information or to donate, please check 

out the website at active.com.

Other Links

KofC Supreme 
Council

Click to browse to Knights of 
Columbus Supreme Council (link 
opens in new window)

Columbia 
Magazine

Fathers For 
Good

Illinois State 
Council



Please support our sponsors

eilings & More, Inc.                       
                    Residential / Commercial Remodeling

                *    Finish Basements
                *    Room Additions
                *    Acoustical Ceilings
                *    Finish Trim
Dan Rothengass (630) 406-5729
Owner / Operator www.ceilingsandmoreinc.com

Krispin Technologies
Computer Services for Home and Business

Greg Krispin

3N402 Bonnie Lane
St. Charles, IL 60175

312-296-2778
gmkrispin@gmail.com

A User Friendly Company

PC Repairs & Tuneups
Hard Drive Replacement

Memory Upgrades
Home & Office Networks
LAN Design & Installation
Cabling Infrastructures

Virus & Spyware Removal
Data Backups & Transfers

PC & Printer Setup
Personalized Instruction

Windows Upgrades
E-Mail Configuration
Software Installation

File Sharing & Security
Internet Access Setup

Wireless Networks
Each Customer Referral Earns a $20 Movie Gift Card

Any Knight can sponsor our newsletter for $100 per year.
Contact Jon Mielke for more details.
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